
NEWSLETTER 16th December 2022 



The Big Little Nativity 

By Years 2 and 3 

A really good performance from Years 2 and 
3, what a great show!  

Great reading and singing and something the 
children will remember for a long time. 



THE SHINIEST STAR  

By YEARS 4,5 & 6 An amazing 
performance 
in Church 



 

Reception and year 1 
put on a great show. 

A KING IS 
BORN 

A Festive Week 
in Reception and 

year 1  



 
 
We all really enjoyed 
our Christmas Dinner.  
There was lots of 
laughter and singing.  
A big thankyou to  
Angela our cook and 
her team for a  
delicious meal. 



FOREST SCHOOL  

   SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

  DOJO AWARDS  

 

 



 

 

        This week our class winners       
      are Years 3 and 4. 

             Well done to them.  
 

   Our pupil competition 
winner this week is Alfie 

from Year 5 and  

our Phonics star pupil is 
Robbie from  

Reception. 

Well done Alfie and Robbie. 
 

   The school email has changed to: 
  sec.stjohnfisher@haltonlearning.net 
 

SCHOOL CLOSES ON WEDNESDAY 21ST AT 
1.30PM AND REOPENS AS NORMAL ON 

WEDNESDAY 4TH JANUARY 2023. 
 

 
 

20th December 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?
pid=MTA101634&v=79.2 

             14th December 2022 

Last but not least….. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=79.2
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=79.2

